Wildlife Warden Report – Bridford Parish Council May 9th 2022

Grass Verges
Graham has made the first cut and we have put up signs to explain why areas are left to grow long.  We will carry out two survey of the plants that come up - in May and in July -and will write the results up in Unity.

Wildlife Gardening Competition
Posters are up and forms are available in the Telephone Box or online.  We would be grateful if the Parish Council could help to publicise this and encourage parishioners to enter.  The idea is to encourage people to make small changes to their gardens to provide more diverse habitats that will benefit wildlife.  There are classes for adults, children, and smallholders.  Perhaps some members of the Parish Council would be interested in entering? (Full details and entry form attached)

Churchyard
We surveyed the churchyard to identify current habitats and plant life and continue to work in collaboration with the church community to encourage them to manage the churchyard for the greater benefit of wildlife.  Our Unity article for June describes what we found this month.

Moths
In Unity this month we feature the first of a series of pieces about moths written by Sam Gray who will be working with the Wildlife Wardens in Bridford as part of his course at Bicton College.  
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